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Central University of Odisha welcomes the new District Collector and 
Magistrate of Koraput 

Prof. I Ramabrahmam, Vice-Chancellor, Central University of Odisha (CUO) 
conveyed his best wishes to the newly joined Koraput Collector & District Magistrate, 
Shri Md. Abdaal Akhtar, IAS. CUO Officials Prof. Asit Kumar Das, Prof. P. 
Durgaprasad, Visiting Professor and Dr. Phagunath Bhoi, Public Relations Officer 
made a courtesy visit to the Collectorate yesterday and offered a warm floral 
welcome. Prof. Das wished him all success in his key assignment of developing the 
Koraput District. The developmental activities of the University and the challenges 
facing the University were discussed during the meeting. The Collector assured the 
University of his support to the academic and developmental activities.  

The CUO team has also bid farewell to the outgoing District Collector of Koraput 
Shri Madhusudan Mishra and thanked him for his unstinted support to the 
University. While appreciating the educational and developmental endeavours of the 
University, Shri Mishra extended his support to the University in his new role as 
Additional Secretary, Govt. of Odisha.  

 

Dr. Phagunath Bhoi, Public Relations Officer 

 


